
  

  

 

 
  
 

21 November 2024 
 

Rig mobilisation to drill shallow gas cap targets 
 

Noble Helium Limited (ASX:NHE) wishes to advise that BoreXpert is expecting final 

customs clearance at the Kenya/Tanzania border and will then mobilise to site. 

 

BoreXpert have advised the Company they expect to receive final customs clearance over the 

weekend and plan to be on site by the end of next week, with drilling to commence shortly afterwards. 

 

Wellheads, drill pipe, drill bits, cement and chemicals required to drill are all on site and access tracks 

to the Kinambo well sites have been prepared with additional upgrades to ensure access in the event 

of any rain events. 

 

While disappointed with this significant unexpected delay as a result of the permanent importation of 

the rig, the Company is confident that this delay will not create any additional issues in completing 

the program to drill potentially significant shallow gas cap targets. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release on ASX by Noble Helium's Board of 

Directors. 
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